
 
 

The Latin club will have a brief meeting after school in Room 115, today, Monday, October 30th.   
 
The Chess Club will meet after school today, Monday in room 109. 

 

It’s time to think about the holidays again and purchasing your poinsettias and other holiday plants. 

Support Model Congress and get your orders in by Friday, November 17th.  Delivery will be on 

Thursday, November 30th.  Order forms are available in homeroom or from Mr. Klos in room 109. 

 
The next GSA meeting will be on Tuesday, October 31st in room 5-0.  It is a Halloween party welcome to 

anyone.  

 

High School students may not visit the Middle School without an appointment during or after school 

hours.  An e-mail confirmation of the appointment must be presented at the Greeter’s Desk or Main 

Office (after 3pm) to gain entrance.  No bus passes will be issued for any unauthorized students. 

 

The Southern Regional Theater Company will be presenting “Radium Girls” Wed. Nov. 1st and Thursday Nov. 

2nd at 7:00 pm.   

 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company is proud to announce the 2018 district musical: Sister 
Act!  An interest meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 1st from 2:15-3:00 pm in room  
M-2, with auditions to be held after the November break. If you cannot attend the meeting, but 
would still like to audition, please see Miss Tabbacchino in the middle school, or Miss Gali in the 
11/12, room 219 to pick up required audition information and materials. 

 

Get rewarded for getting straight A’s with discounts from Jetty.  The more A’s you get the more discount 

you will receive.  

 

For any student who is a registered traveler going on the Costa Rica Trip, there will be a meeting in the 

9/10 library on Tuesday, November 14th from 2:00 to 3:00. 
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